

Tel:+31 33-3040011

www.ecpm.info



To:

Authority European Political Parties and Foundations (APPF) For the attention of Mr. Michael Adam, Director APPF Rue Wiertz 60 PHS6 C 95-97 B-1047 Brussels

Amersfoort, 7 July 2017

Concerning: ECPM participation in European Parliament elections

Dear Mr. Adam,

In the framework of our application for registration with the APPF of the ECPM under Regulation No 1141/2014 we hereby declare that the ECPM did take part in the European Parliament elections of 2014 and will take part in the European Parliament elections of 2019 and every consecutive EP elections.

Yours faithfully,

